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Pamela,

The California Charter Schools Conference returns to California’s capitol —
Sacramento, and we have a GREAT deal for you! The 26th annual conference will be
held March 11-14, 2019 at the Sacramento Convention Center.

REGISTER

Our Back-to-School registration rate is open and only $350 for members and $425
for non-members. This is the best deal for conference! The deadline to register at this
rate is Friday, September 28. After this date, the individual member rate jumps to $450
and the individual non-member rate jumps to $525. Register TODAY'!

Secure your low rate with a credit card or a purchase order (PO) number. If you utilize
the PO option you will receive an invoice for the total registration fees due; however,
payment is not due until March 2019. Lock in today's low rate and pay when it is most
convenient for you between now and the event!

Do not forget to book your hotel! Visit the conference website to review lodging
options and book your hotel room.

CALL FOR PROPOSALS

Do you have practical models, helpful techniques and useful materials that should be
shared with the charter community? If yes, we want to showcase your work. Share
your knowledge and expertise with your colleagues! Attendees of the conference are
looking for interactive sessions that share best practices and offer immediate
takeaways. We invite you to share in the charter movement by submitting a proposal
to present at the conference. The creative input and innovative work of the charter
school community makes the conference a world-class event each year!
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Please note that the deadline to submit a proposal to present a breakout session or
poster session is midnight (PST) on Friday, September 14, 2018.

Looking forward to March!
Hilary

Hilary Grider

Director, California Charter Schools Conference
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